
 

Non-Confidential 

The NSE Clearing Limited Board at its meeting held on October 23, 2023, 

discussed the recommendations of the Advisory Committee and decided that 

efforts be made to implement the below recommendations by the Clearing 

Corporation. 

Sr. No. Recommendation of the Advisory Committee 

 
1 
 

Discussion on Trading supported by Blocked Amount in Secondary 
Market- The Committee suggested that the mock environment would be made 
available to market participants in mid-November for testing, familiarisation, 
and feedback. The Committee also noted that to enable the CC to draft a 
detailed & effective “FAQ on the UPI block facility”, the collation of list of 
probable queries should be provided by Stockbrokers/Clearing members. 

 

 


